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Special thanks to the Alumni Society of The University of Scranton for its support of Reunion events.

Your Reunion Reconnect   Return   Remember
Reunions are milestones – occasions for you to commemorate your place in Scranton’s history, 
to reflect upon what your alma mater means to you, and to renew your ties to this great institution.

View a list of who’s coming to your reunion:www.scranton.edu/reunion

make your gift online at: www.scranton.edu/reuniongiving

Reunion celebrations are also a time when classes focus their fund-raising efforts on increased giving 

in support of undergraduate education. Each year our Reunion campaigns raise increased dollars and 

participation for The Royal Fund, which supports the core needs of undergraduate education and provides 

unrestricted dollars for the greatest priorities of the University. Every gift made to Scranton between 

June 1, 2010, and May 31, 2011, counts for your reunion class gift and alumni participation.

• YOUR• YOUR• YOUR• YOUR• your class gift

To learn more about Reunion, register & see whose planning to attend, visit www.scranton.edu/reunion
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CLASS OF 1961
COMMITTEE

Richard F. Close, Jr.

Edward J. Hayes

Theodore Jadick

James A. Mezick, Ph.D.

Thomas J. Murdock

Louis  J. Orban

Thomas W. Sheehan

John P. Sweeney

Drew Von Bergen

Joseph F. Weiss, Ph.D.

FROM THE 
COMMITTEE

“Visit www.scranton.edu/
yearbooks to view the 

digital version of the 
1961 Windhover.”

Dear <FIRST>,

Fifty years ago, after a long, exciting presidential campaign in which many of us seniors 

enthusiastically participated to the point of neglecting our studies, we were on the eve of the 

inauguration of John F. Kennedy.  A lot of water has gone under the proverbial bridge and over the 

proverbial dam since then.  “The U” has evolved and matured, and so have we.

After the laughter and tears of the four previous years, the sunny, outdoor ceremony on the Estate 

grounds was no sooner here than gone, and we were off to set the world on fire with “our great works 

and schemes,” as the old Statler Bros. song goes, and now there are a million stories to tell.

 Gone are the “A,” “B,” and “C” buildings which have been replaced by modern, more state of the 

art structures with actual names on them; names of the men who taught us, or made the wheels turn 

in the background so we could reach the goals towards which we struggled.

We are about to experience a once in a lifetime event; an event which will either be enhanced by 

your attendance or diminished by your absence.  Please, come home to spend time and talk with your 

classmates and friends on June 10-12, 2011, and to add the richness of your stories to the mosaic of 

experiences of the class of ’61.

The Class of ‘61 Reunion Committee




